
From: Leah Llamas
To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: RE: Ticket ID: 58293 opened by Robin Proebsting.
Date: Friday, February 12, 2021 10:09:52 AM

Hello Robin,

Thank you for sending the project files locations.
Looking through the plan sets, can the street names they are using be corrected sooner than later?
They also show E Mercer Way incorrectly as E Mercer Boulevard.  Especially if this will be recorded, the street names should be correct.

Thank you!
Leah

Due to the regional COVID-19 outbreak, many City of Mercer Island staff are now working remotely.  Responses to emails and phone calls may take additional time
as we have modified our operations.  Thank you for your patience.

Leah Llamas – working remotely
GIS Coordinator
City of Mercer Island – Information and Geographic Services (IGS)
Cell: 206-334-6429   |   Desk: 206-275-7770
Leah.Llamas@mercergov.org    |    mercerisland.gov/igs
Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).
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